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Don’t forget to visit our website at � HYPERLINK "http://www.xibetapi.weebly.com" �www.xibetapi.weebly.com�. If you have suggestions or corrections, please send


them to � HYPERLINK "mailto:collins.sherrie@gmail.com" �collins.sherrie@gmail.com� or � HYPERLINK "mailto:bookerlc@ucps.org" �bookerlc@ucps.org�.  














March 12: Beta Pi Meeting – UCHS – 4:00


3/1: High School Essay Contest due


3/15: Application for Communications 


	Award due/ Order of the Rose 


	Nominations due


3/31: Officer Training – Knoxville


	-Gov. Books from Birth 


	Accountability Form due


	-International Projects 


	Contributions Form due


4/1: Strategic Action Plan due


	-Xi State Achievement Award


 nominations due


4/15: Chapter Excellence Forms due


Visit Beta Pi: � HYPERLINK "http://www.xibetapi.weebly.com" �www.xibetapi.weebly.com� 


Xi State: � HYPERLINK "http://www.xistate.org" �www.xistate.org�


And : � HYPERLINK "http://www.deltakappagamma.net" �www.deltakappagamma.net� 

















Letter from Donna





Important Dates





Haley Soeder     Beth Edmondson Kim Malone          
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Enhancing Our Vision            Designing Our Future  





The Delta Kappa Gamma Society International promotes key women educators.
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Birthdays





�


*Tennessee receives waiver from No Child Left Behind, due in part to the educational changes made to accommodate RTTT


*Gov Haslam has dropped proposal to increase class sizes due to lack of support by public and other legislators.  Bill would have increased the number of students per class which would have resulted in fewer teachers (TEA estimates more than 5000 teaching positions across the state would have been lost).  The money saved was tentatively earmarked to fund teacher merit pay.


*Legislation to eliminate the state salary schedule for teachers is still moving forward.  This proposal would allow local school boards to determine if teachers would be entitled to the annual “step raise” in pay or if that money should go to pay additional salary to teachers scoring high on evaluations or teachers working in hard-to-staff schools or subject areas.


*Legislation is in committee for the state to provide liability insurance for all teachers.  The big question here is conflict of interest since many issues requiring liability for teachers comes from instances where the state is the opposing party.

















Beta Pi Website


















































Membership





Xi State Officer Training








Pat Baker 9/7


Peggy DeBusk 9/10


Evaline Jessee 9/17











March Hostesses
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A few of us got together to play some games and unwind after a long week at school. We had a fun time and only wish that more members would have attended. A short business meeting was held at UCHS to fill out paperwork and vote on some issues.





Beta Pi January Meeting





Xi State - Tennessee
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Hello Ladies,


	Well here it is February already.  Where did the time go?  And I for one would like the weather to make up its mind about if it is winter or spring.  The need to have both cold and warm weather clothes in the closet all the time is getting old.  I guess what they say is true though-if you don’t like the weather here just wait a day and it will change.  


	As we move into March we approach our initiation program and I hope to see as many of you as possible.  We are trying very hard to entice former members to return to membership and I need your help to do that.  If you know a former member, contact her and tell her what a wonderful time we are having and that we could be having even more fun with her in attendance.  In these days and times, we need as many of us as we can get just to help keep each other from going crazy!


See you soon!


Donna C





                  �








Believe








�














Correction: I left out Lisa Booker’s name in the last newsletter. She painted the item that we displayed with Kim and Lana’s knitting. Sorry, Lisa!
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At our January business meeting we decided to put our focus on bringing former members back into DKG. We are mailing out invitations to all our former members who are still in this area to ask them if they would like to come back to our chapter. If you know any former members, please give them a call or talk to them in person and encourage them to give DKG another try. Our March meeting will be a reorientation/initiation for those who wish to rejoin.
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Volume 6, Issue 5








Legislative Update














Donna Christopher	April 17


Kerrie Scruggs   	April 29


Lisa Morrow	March 12
































Our new officers: Kim Malone, Beth Edmondson, and Linda Baxter will be attending the Xi State Officer Training on March 31st at Trinity United Methodist Church in Knoxville. Our webmaster, Lisa Booker, and Haley Soeder, our Young DKG representative, will also attend. Donna Campbell, Area II Director, and Sherrie Collins, Xi State Recording Secretary, will be involved as well on the state level. Any other officers or Young DKG’s that would like to attend still have time to get the registration in.






































